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August 23rd 2021 
 

Dear Families, 

 

I am sorry to be delivering you this letter later than usual. It’s amazing how busy life in lockdown can be, 

especially when working with our families and children to keep you all safe and learning to the best of your 

abilities. 

 

I can’t imagine how difficult life is becoming for you all, but I am inspired by our children and their ability to 

learn and be their best no matter what is placed in front of them. I have really enjoyed our past two 

assemblies.  I apologise to those people who were unable to attend due to number restrictions.  I will be sending 

out an email link this week to your child’s account to join our assembly.  Our fingers are crossed this will 

enable our entire community to gather together virtually.   

 

Remote Learning 

While the majority of our children are attending their Google Meets, I remind you that every St. Peter’s students 

must be online at 9.00am each morning to be marked on the roll and hear what their learning is for the day, as 

well as catching up with their classmates each morning.   

 

Book Week Assembly 

The theme for this book week is ‘Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds’.  We look forward to seeing all of 

our children dressed up online at our assembly on Friday at 11.30am. 

 

School Fees 

Thank you to all of our families who have paid over $33,000 of outstanding fees in the past fortnight.  We now 

have $56,000 remaining in outstanding fees.  When this money is collected it will help to pay for our new 

classroom furniture that will be delivered to the school in early November.  Please call Leah and Cora to finalise 

your account.   

 

I continue to pray for you all.  For our safety, our wellbeing, and for each other.  Please call me personally if I 

can help you and your family in anyway at all. 
 

 

Karen Bergin 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 

 

MAY OUR CHILDREN FLOURISH 

We have zero tolerance of child abuse and all allegations and safety concerns will be 

treated seriously and reported in line with our legal obligations, our moral obligations 

and our school policies. Creating child-safe environments is a dynamic process that 

involves active participation and responsibility by parishes, schools, families and 

communities. It is marked by collaboration, vigilance and proactive approaches 

across policies, procedures and practices. 

As a Catholic Community we 

respect the Wurrundjeri people, 

traditional custodians of the land upon 

which our school resides, and commit 

ourselves to reconciliation and justice 

for all in our community and nation. 


